
Email response to Of Stories Told – Camphouse

From: "Mark Camphouse" <mcamphou@gmu.edu>
To: <ralphwho@smartchat.net.au>
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2008 3:44 AM
Subject: Of Stories Told

Hi Ralph,

I don't think I have ever had the pleasure of meeting you, but I
certainly am a fan of your fine music.  I just received my copy of
the new 2008 Kjos Concert Band recordings.  I am really impressed
with your new work, "Of Stories Told."  Wonderfully fresh sounds!
Great piece. 'Wish I'd written it!)  I look forward to our paths
crossing ... perhaps in Chicago during Midwest.  Again, bravo on your
fine new work!

Cordially,

Mark

Mark D. Camphouse
Professor of Music
Conductor, Wind Symphony
George Mason University
office phone:  703-993-3598


